THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim
DATE:
February 15, 2007
SUBJECT:
2007-08 Per Pupil Allocations
ISSUE


The allocations for the next school year, 2007-08, need to be made so that schools can be notified.

FACTS


By statute and regulation schools have to be notified of their estimated SBDM allocations for the next school year by March 1 of the prior year.  The board normally approves these allocations at the February board meeting to meet that deadline.  This is an annual notification.


The two main allocations are for staffing and the per pupil allocations.  (See staffing allocations from Personnel.)  The schools are currently guaranteed 3.5% of the base per pupil allocation as set by the General Assembly.  The base currently is $3822 ($133.77) based on the projection from the Governor’s budget.  The board approves a rounded number ($123 last year) per pupil for all schools.  It is recommended that this be changed for next year to $134. If the General Assembly changes the base then this number may have to be adjusted. 


The Board may approve other allocations (Section 7) at the Tentative Budget Phase (by May 30th).   Schools have been asked to group their needs requests based on Instructional, Facilities, and Staffing needs.


The staffing motions and policy changes will be in separate motions.

RECOMMENDATION


Approve allocations for the 2007-08 school year at $134 per pupil for all schools.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board Of Education approve the recommended allocations for the school year 2007-08 at $134 per pupil for all schools.
